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Most of it depends on who your buying from of course in my area you know the head dealers and there runners so you
can always just get cheaper by going to the higher ups. Other manufacturers have jumped on the bandwagon since then
so the mg product is now generic. Oh yeah, I forgot Originally posted by Synapse Very well layed out Quality is
extremely varied. Share on Google Plus. Originally posted by fizzacyst Man.. Damn, i'd kill to find it in the city 8o. I'd
love to go back there sometime but alas, days past Fentanyl is unfortunately nonexistent in this area because so many
stupid kids have died from it.Jun 1, - --Oxycontin: $50 to $80 on the street, vs. $6 when sold legally. --Oxycodone: $12
to $40 on the street, vs. $6 retail. --Hydrocodone: $5 to $20 vs. $ --Percocet: $10 to $15 vs. $6. --Vicodin: $5 to $25 vs.
$ Those street prices were gleaned from the latest data put out by federal law enforcement. Aug 13, - (This is actually
good news for you, since I would have tried to convince you that the street value of your whole stash was $8 and half a
tuna sandwich.) Still, you're Thus, it is with a heavy heart that I tell you that each 5 mg Vicodin you're sitting on could
theoretically command up to $5 on the retail market. StreetRx provides national information on the latest street prices
for prescription drugs including hydrocodone. Find out what others paid for their prescription drugs today. Prices of 30
Tablets of 5 mg / mg Vicodin: CVS Pharmacy: $ If you buy pills, it will cost you $, which is $ per unit. Vicodin Street
Value. Street prices of Vicodin vary a lot. The prices depend on the location, the amount of Vicodin, and the number of
dealers in a given city. You can follow the latest. That way you are aware of its value and can compare different versions
and formulations accordingly to street prices. that drugs are Lortab, Norco or Lorcet HD); $$ per unit for buying tablets
or $$ for buying tablets of mg 10mg (the brand versions of that drugs are Vicodin HP and Xodol). Oct 26, - Street price
vicodin 5/mg. Vicodin cost on the street. I occasionaly bought a few vicodin on the street before I was pregnant but once
I found out I was pregnant I quit. Compare prices and print coupons for Hydrocodone / Acetaminophen (Lortab,
Maxidone, Vicodin, Norco, Xodol and Hycet) and other Pain drugs at CVS, Walgreens, and other pharmacies. Prices
start at $ For the unaware, means 5 mg hydrocodone and mg tylenol per pill. Anyway I have about of them, how much
does that go for? I'm guessing maybe $ but I'm not a drug deala so I don't know. PR's: Bench: lbs. Back Squat: lbs.
Clean and Jerk: kg ( lbs) Snatch: kg. Jan 7, - As most readers are aware, a pain medication called Vicodin has been one
of the most widely abused prescription opioid products on the US market. The drug is actually a Some of the generic
formulations for this medicine had as much as or even mg of the drug in each pill. Some were taking. Does anyone have
any idea what typical street prices are for these pills? Hydrocodone (Vicodin)- 5/s and 10/ Clonazepam (Klonopin)mg.
Lorazepam (Ativan)- 1 mg. Ambien I know prices vary somewhat from area to area, but there is some consistency. (For
the record, I live in the Burlington.
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